[image: image1.jpg]


[image: image1.jpg]




Thursday 7th July 2022
Dear Parents and Carers,

Queens Baton Relay in Newport 19 July 2022: Exciting Opportunity for NJS!

The Commonwealth Paton passes through Telford and wrekin on Tuesday 19th July.  All NJS staff and pupils have been invited to Lilleshall Sports Centre as they host the baton for a celebration event.  This event is invite only and we are delighted that our school has been asked to attend!

We will be leaving NJS at 11am on coaches and we will leave Lilleshall to return to school at 2pm.

Children MUST be in their school uniform (Year 6 you will need green jumpers please not leavers hoodies) with trainers and must dress appropriate to the weather: rain coats or sun protection as appropriate.  

We will be taking part in the baton event and then Lilleshall are kindly allowing us to stay for a picnic lunch and are hosting some activities for the children to take part in.  

Children are required to bring a packed lunch and drink to take to Lilleshall Sports Centre with them.  If your child is in receipt of Free School Meals their teacher will take an order from them and a packed lunch will be provided for them.
Please confirm your consent for your child to take part in this visit on ParentPay by Friday 15th July.
This is a great experience for the children and we are looking forward to creating a wonderful memory with them.

Best wishes

Mrs Moody

